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Another Step Forward for Haiti Missions! 

Year after year we are continuing to expand our borders of 

ministry in Haiti and advance the mission work. In the early 

years we had no idea where God would take us............we just 

stepped out by Faith to help change one life at a time. We have 

been a registered charity with the Canadian Government since 

1996. In growing an organization, there is an on- going need to 

make changes. With the amount of villages and projects we are 

involved with, last year we saw there was a need to register the 

properties in Haiti with the Haitian Government. To do this you 

need to find a lawyer in Haiti that you can trust and it is a costly 

and lengthy process which is why some organizations hesitate 

to proceed in doing so. We made this a matter of prayer and 

this past year God sent us a wonderful lawyer who donated 

much of his time to help us with all of the paperwork involved. In November we were so pleased to receive 

our mission license from the Haitian Government under the name of Love Haiti Missions! This gives us 

added protection and possibly some new open doors for the mission work in Haiti!! 

   

 

Christmas is a Time to Give the Gift of Hope and Joy to the World! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our country we often take food for granted and it is estimated that on average, people in Canada and the 

USA throw away $1200.00 worth of groceries each year. God has truly blessed us not for our own gain but 

to be a blessing to others who have very little or even nothing. In Haiti if you take a village walk and do 

home visitation, it is very common to discover that there is not even one food item in that home. Rice is 

very expensive for the Haitian people who often live on less than $1.00 a day but it is filling and their most 

favourite food when beans are added for protein. With the desperate poverty that the people face in Haiti, it 

doesn’t take much to put a smile on their faces. One bag with 2 momits of rice and beans added will touch 

a heart more than we could ever comprehend. Children love spaghetti so this is often given out as well at 

 

Pastor Antoine with our Mission License 



our children’s programs. This past year we have reached out to more than 10 villages, the congregations of 

our 5 churches, our school children and those who visit our clinic by giving them dry food staples. Over the 

Christmas season we will be giving extra help to as many as possible plus each of our churches will be 

handing out a hot nutritious meal at Christmas to those who would otherwise have absolutely nothing! 

Sometimes at Christmas it’s easy for us to forget the true meaning of the season. Christmas is our 

opportunity to show the world what the Compassion of Christ is about.......it’s a time to give hope and a 

time to spread “joy!” Haiti Missions would like to thank all of our supporters who send in donations all 

year and make the extra sacrifices at Christmas which enables us to put food and other needed supplies into 

the hands of thousands of Haitian people who need our help! We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and 

a Happy New Year!! 

For God is not unrighteous to forget your work and labour of love, which ye have showed toward His 

name, in that ye have ministered to the saints and do minister!  Hebrews 6:10 
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